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October 16, 1962

All Commissioners present.

Lights at C & P Garage, Lexington Park

r. Palmer, Mr. Strickland end Sheriff Miedzinskl requesting
that a street light be installed at C & P Garage 1n Lexington
Park. Commissioners advised the esbove that street where the
above garage is located has not been sccepted into the County
Road System and therefore a light could not be installed at
this point at County expense.

Resignation of J. Ralph Abell, Sr.

Commissioners accepted the resignation of J. Ralph Abell, &r.
as Supervisor of Assessments for St. Mary's County, effective
January 1, 1963.

Upon request of State Dept. of Assessments & Taxation, the
Commissioners have recommededthe following named persons as
satisfactory to them to succeed Mr. Abell: Wm. F. Herbert,
Oakley, Md.; Wm. S. Lawrence, Bushwood; Upton Thompson,
Hollywood; Ralph Bowles, Great Mills; and Joseph A. Latham,
RD 2, Leonardtown.

Letter to the State Assessments & Taxation office recommending
the above names was forwarded today.

Lights - Contraét cancelled
Commissioners suthorized the Administrative Asst, to cancel a

contrect with the Industrial Service Lighting Products Co.,
4401 Cedar Ggrden Rd., Baltimore, for a light bulb contradt
for use in the Court House, Jail, Welfare Bldg., and Health
Dept. building., Letter forwarded today.

Roads
Junior Raley visited the Commlssicners on weekly road report,

stetes that the work on the county roads 1is progressing very
rapidly now.

Junior Raley edvised to come to the office and check with
Mr. Sterling, Mrs. King and Mr. Duke re the accounts of the
County with the SRC.

During the lunch hours the Commissioners paid a short visit to
the Wharf Club where Congressman Lankford was having lunch
with several of the County citizens.

Mr. Cero - Publicity to Newspapers

Minutes of 10-9-62 state that Mr. Cero, State Dept. of Agsessment
and Taxetion asked permission to give the local papers
publicity re the assessments in the county. At this time a copy

of same not received.
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Leonard S. Alvey
President

Meeting adjourned 3 P.M.





